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August 17,2022

Dear athletes,

Thank you for applying to be a member of the Move United delegation to the IWAS

World Games 2022 this November in Portugal. It is my honor to inform you that you
have been selected to be a member of the U.S. delegation for the IWAS World

Games 2022 in the sport of track and field!

The 2022 delegation will consist of 2 para powerlifters, 3 swimmers, and 25 track
and field athletes. The 30-athlete delegation will be led by a support team of
coaches and staff. The delegation will head to Vila Real de Santo Antonio, Portugal

from November 22-29, 2022.

We look forward to having you as a part of the Move United delegation.
Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Jessica Cloy
Competition Manager, Move United

jcloy@moveunitedsport.org

(240) 268-5380

451 Hungerford Drive, Suite #608
Rockville, Maryland 20850
moveunitedsport.org



